CITY OF OCEANSIDE

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

June 11, 2013

RE: Request for Qualifications — Mixed Use Parking Structure

The Successor Agency for the City of Oceanside is seeking qualified Developer Teams to plan,
develop and construct a Mixed Use Parking Structure near Oceanside’s beach front. Please find
enclosed a Request for Qualifications and attachments. Qualification packages as described
therein are due to the City on July 15, 2013. Please call me at (760) 435-2098 or via email at
jhelmer@ci.oceanside.ca.us should you have any questions.

John W. Helmer
Downtown Area Manager

Enclosures

Cc: Peter Weiss
Michelle Skaggs-Lawrence
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